FN-R1IWNN-1

FISCAL NOTE
Senate Bill 196
Committee: County and Municipal Government Sponsor: Senator Arthur Orr
Analyst: Riley Aaron Date: 04/12/2023

Senate Bill 196 as introduced requires that all requests for public records be acknowledged with
a receipt of the request, which would increase the administrative costs of public officers by an
undetermined amount dependent upon the number of requests for public records submitted. This

bill could also increase obligations to public officers by an undetermined amount if they choose

to establish a written process for accepting electronic requests.

Page 1



